Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

. Mendocino County
From: S Grigg <LostCoast@mcn.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 2:00 PM

To: pbscommissions FEB 07 2023

Subject: Re: RN_2022_0004 , TErT L
) Planning & Building Services

To Whom It May Concern, We are opposed to renaming the Seaview Drive in the Westport Beach Subdivision to
Lincoln Ridge Road. There are many more residents on the subdivision road than on the Seaview Drive in

Westport. Each of these 14 families will incur costs and hassle to change their addresses.

Rename both by adding a North to the Seaview Drive in the subdivision and a South to the Seaview Drive in Westport so
you would have North Seaview Drive and South Seaview Drive or Seaview Drive North and /or Seaview Drive South.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Tom Burnham



